
 
 
 
September 01, 2020 
 
Dear Dragons, 
  

On behalf of the entire school community at Fleetwood Park Secondary, we would like to welcome all our 
students back to the Fleetwood Park family! 

  
Schedules are available!  Students can get their schedule by visiting the MyEdBC student portal 
at  https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do and logging in with the account they used to complete 
their course selection last year.  Printed copies of student schedules will be available in Homeroom (Block A) on 
Sept 10th or 11th. Please note: Timetables are currently under adjustment and subject to change as we create 
cohorts. 
  
STUDENT LOCKERS - IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Due to COVID-19 Health and Safety guidelines, lockers will not be issued to all Surrey School District 

Secondary students this year.  The avoidance of locker use will help to maintain the required 2m 

physical distancing guideline for students.  Students will be required to carry the necessary school 

supplies for their 1 or 2 classes throughout the day. 

  
New student tours will take place on September 3rd and 4th (Grade 8’s) and on the afternoon of September 4th 
for new Grade 9-12 students.  Tours will take approximately one hour and will be hosted by our Fleetwood Park 
Leadership Students.  These tours will be for students who were unable to attend grade 7 tours and other 
students new to the school.  Please note:  Grade 8-12 students are requested to call the school to book your 
appointment.  Note:  All tours will be scheduled in small groups with physical distancing.  Drop-in visits cannot 
be accommodated. 
  
The first day of school is Thursday, September 10th for grade 8 & 9 students and Friday, September 11th for grade 
10-12 students.  Students report directly to homeroom.  Students can confirm their homeroom (Block A - Day 1 
class) on the lists posted in the plaza (A-K) or large gym (L-Z).  Note:  Homeroom is the Block A Day 1 class on 
student timetables.     
 

Grade 8 students report directly to homeroom (Block A) on Sept 10th at 9:30 am 
 

Grade 9 students report directly to homeroom (Block A) on Sept 10th at 12:30 pm 

Grade 10 students report directly to homeroom (Block A) on Sept 11th at 8:30 am 

Grade 11 students report directly to homeroom (Block A) on Sept 11th at 10:30 am 

Grade 12 students report directly to homeroom (Block A) on Sept 11th at 12:30 pm 

 
 
After Homeroom (Block A), students will attend their block B class for a 30-minute orientation.   
Please see Orientation Days Schedule below: 
 

https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do


 
 

 Note:  Grade 10-12 students will be contacted prior to September 11th by their Block B teacher and notified 
which Group they are in.   
 

For additional School start-up information, please see our September newsletter on our school’s 
website.  Weekly school newsletters are also posted to the school website and will be automatically sent to 
parent and guardian email addresses registered on the email list. 
  

  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the school office (604-597-2301). 
  
Thank you! 

Fleetwood Park Office Staff 
 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/fltsec/Pages/default.aspx

